President’s Report, ACER-CART Executive Meeting, Oct. 5,2017

Letters of Thanks written since the AGM in June:
. Cassandra Hallett, CTF General Secretary
. Heather Smith, CTF President
. Richard Harrison, Johnson Inc.
. Ken Bennett, President, Johnson Inc.
. Samantha Perrin, CTF 
. Lynne Richard, CTF
. Adrienne Silnicki, Canadian Health Coalition, also donating $500 to CHC, for which she has sent   a letter of thanks. 
. Memos to Association Presidents and ACER-CART Executive
. Emails to: Ken Nash, Yukon
                     John Greene, QART
                     CARP, regarding their request to promote their free membership and initiatives.

Other Actions:
. Wrote an article for our first newsletter
. Sent written cards to Norbert Boudreau, Ed Zegray, and Hughes, thanking them for their leadership and contributions
. Attended the CTF AGM in July, (My report is part of this package)
. Wrote Cassandra Hallett a note of thanks, via email
. Have written Association Presidents about their AGMs:
      . Patricia Clough, BCRTO, (Sept. 23)
      . Jacques Albert, SERFNB, (Sept 25)
      . Juanita Knight, ARTA, (Oct. 3)
[bookmark: _GoBack]. Also preparing letters for RTO/ERO and PEIRTA whose AGMs are coming soon. 
